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LAFD Promotes 6

B Six are promoted during
badge presentation.

Story by Bev Haro, Club Counselor
Photos by Summy Lam, Club Tech Guru

FIRE DEPT — In a badge presentation Sept. 19 in
the Julie Bennett Conference Room in City Hall
East, the LAFD promoted six

employees.

Promoted to Inspector II from

Inspector I were Patrick Juilian
and Herman  Quaintance.
Promoted to Inspector I were
Firefighter III Federico De La
Vega; Firefighter III/Paramedic
David Cohen; Engineer Kirk
Garber; and Engineer Terrence A.
Crossen.

Patrick J. Juilian has 25 years
with the Fire Department. He was
assigned to the high-rise unit. As
an Inspector II, his new assign-
ment will be in the schools, churches and insti-
tutions unit.

Herman R. Quaintance has almost 25 years
with the Fire Department. He was assigned to
the schools, churches and institutions unit
(temp.). As an Inspector II, he will remain in
this assignment, specializing in LAUSD inspec-
tions.

Federico De La Vega was assigned to the
Bureau of Emergency Services, Fire Station 55,
“B” Platoon. His new assignment will be in the
Bureau of Fire Prevention and Public Safety,
schools, churches, and institutions unit (temp.).
Federico has been with the Fire Department
since 1983.

David R. Cohen was assigned to the Bureau
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of Emergency Services, Fire Station 75, “A”
Platoon. His new assignment will be in the
Bureau of Fire Prevention & Public Safety, Valley
industrial unit (temp.). David has been with the
Fire Department since 1990 and has 15 years of
service.

Kirk W. Garber was assigned to the Bureau of
Emergency Services, Fire Station 87, “B”
Platoon. His new assignment will be in the

Bureau of Fire Prevention & Public
Safety, West industrial unit (temp.).
Kirk has been with the Fire
Department since 1980 and has 25
years of service.

Terrence A. Crossen was assigned
to the Bureau of Emergency
Services, Fire Station 61, “B”
Platoon. His new assignment will be
in the Bureau of Fire Prevention &
Public Safety, high-rise unit (temp.).
Kirk has been with the Fire
Department since 1992 and has 13
years of service.

David R. Cohen

Firefighter Kris M. Larson was assigned at Fire Station 92,
“C" Platoon. She was promoted to Inspector | on Sept. 19.
Her new assignment is in the Bureau of Fire Prevention
and Public Safety, West industrial unit (temp.). Kris has
been with the Fire Department since 1990 and has 14 1/2
years of City service.






